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Memberships & DNA Kits

You can sign up
and become a

member of
ECHRS for just
$25.00 a year! 

Benefits of Becoming a Member:

-Free printout and information
about your family tree

-Access to local history, for
example, old Essex District High

School year books and information
about the High school dating back

to when it was built

-Countless resources with lots of
information 

-Being involved in a non-profit
group that is very passionate about

what they do

DNA KITS
We also have DNA kits that you can purchase. These

kits get sent away and gives you a little bit more
knowledge about where your ancestors came from.
Call for more information if you are interested in

purchasing one.



Welcome Dylan and Jayden!

Francophone community and public
awareness to be enhanced at

ECHRS

The Essex and Community Historical Research Society is pleased to 
welcome students Dylan Blay and Jayden Mitchell. Both are 
enthusiastic about local history and, through the Canada Summer 
Jobs Program will be working on major projects over the next couple
of months. Dylan is a Grade 11 student at Tecumseh Vista and a 
resident of Essex. His bilingual skills are being put to good use as he
explores francophone communities in Essex County that date back to
the 1700s. 

Jayden, who lives in Woodslee, is an
Essex District High School graduate
and currently studying psychology at
the University of Windsor. Like
Dylan, she is multi-talented and
excels in web design and we look
forward to her initiating an online
presence for ECHRS. 

Dylan Blay, left; and Jayden
Mitchell, right


